
 

 

 

 

UCAP Advisory Committee Minutes 
King School  

February 21, 2013 

 

 

In Attendance: 
Samuel Johnson    

Frankie Johnson   

Scott Rhodes    

Tim Bartlett, Urbana Park District 

Lt. Rich Surles 

    

 

The meeting was called to order by Lt. Surles at 5:45 p.m. 

 

Tim Bartlett of the Urbana Park District reported about the pool opening on June 1, 2013.  Pre-

pass sales will be advertised shortly, expecting to do really well with those.  The Park District is 

very excited about having an outdoor aquatic center once again.  They are also making plans for 

future programs, to include all age groups, in order to increase the use of the parks and facilities.  

Discussion followed.   

 

Lt. Surles provided a printout of the crime trend from 2002 to 2012, giving a brief summary of 

what it means.  He then provided information on the number of shots fired calls, again giving a 

brief summary.  Discussion followed.   

 

Lt. Surles then fielded questions/concerns from the committee members.   

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:15 p.m.   

 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

Cassie Heldman 


